
         No.F(MC Exams-law)ku/22 
         Dated:14-02-2022 

 
NOTICE 

 
All those students of BA.LL.B (upto batch 2012), LL.B (upto batch 2015) and LL.M (upto 
batch 2015, including students of Open Electives)  Programs of the School of Law and 
affiliated law colleges, whose statutory period has expired  and are desired to appear in 
Mercy Chance examinations are directed to submit the written application in the office 
of the Head and Dean by or before 22-02-2022.  No request shall be entertained 
afterwards. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Head, Department of Law 
 
 

 

 

 

 


